
 
 

Delivery Notice April 6 2020 

• Due to social distancing guidelines and to help 

with Covid-19 isolation Norway House Pharmacy 

will deliver all the prescription going forward. 

• Please provide your house address and Phone 

numbers while dropping off or calling in your 

prescription. 

• If you are sick or can’t come to Pharmacy, you 

can ask clinic to fax your prescription and leave 

note to deliver it. 

• You can call us and leave a message as well if you 

like your medication delivered. 

• We will also deliver all narcotic prescription only 

to the patient who prescription belongs to.  

Thank you 

Norway House Pharmacy  


